Hello fellow Alfisti,
I hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy.

We are living through some very interesting times, to say the least. After nearly a year of being
stuck at home, I know we all want to get out and see our Alfa friends. The pandemic outlook is
improving slowly and with the coming springtime we are all getting anxious to plan for our
summer activities. This brings me to the good news/bad news part of my letter.

Let's start with the good news! We will be having a National Alfa Romeo Owners

Club Convention this year! It is now scheduled for September 7-12, 2021 with the pre-
Convention tours running September 5-7, 2021. The events being offered are all the same as
previously planned for 2020. This is anticipated to be a wonderful gathering of friends and their
cars!

OK, on to the bad news (which is not all that bad). The event sites in Colorado Springs are
currently bound to the restrictions set upon them by the state of Colorado. As a result, they are
only allowed to book venues up to 50% capacity at this time. This means that in the event we
need to limit our numbers, we will be honoring reservations in the order they were booked.
Anyone who had registered previously still has their place in line. I am extremely confident that
we will be able to hold the convention with very few restrictions when September rolls around. If
any events are still limited when the convention happens, full refunds will be given for
registrations beyond the limits.

The key word for everyone is "PATIENCE". I know everyone wants to get this pandemic behind
them, and it is looking good for September. Please be patient as we work through the process;
the Covid restrictions are constantly changing. We will update the convention website
(www.alfa2021.com), and send you an email if changes are necessary.

Make your reservations now, to ensure your place at the events you wish to attend.

The hotel can book room reservations at this time.

Here is the link for hotel reservations:
https://doubletree.hilton.com/en/dt/groups/personalized/C/COSP-DT-ARO-
20210905/index.jhtml?WT.mc_id=POG

And last but not least - Please get your Covid vaccination as soon as you can! This is what will
allow us to have a great, safe convention!

Ciao, Scott Walker - AROC 2021 National Convention Chairman



